
THANKS FOR  
STOPPING BY! 

Our family is staying healthy at home to 
protect those who could experience life-
threatening complications from COVID-19.

We are using extreme caution and 
practicing social distancing. We 
appreciate your understanding and 
cooperation. 
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THIS PUBLIC SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT BROUGHT TO YOU BY UK HEALTHCARE. FIND THIS AND 
OTHER RESOURCES AT UKHEALTHCARE.UKY.EDU/COVID-19

Please leave deliveries on the 
doorstep and ring doorbell or knock.


